
Welcome to a wintry Wainwright this festive season from
our manager, Johan, and the whole team.

The Summer's long forgotten, so, with short nights and 
our ‘big coats’ on, here's what's been happening with us.

Say Hello Wave Goodbye

If you;re reading this in the New Year, then we've sadly 
said goodbye to our Head Chef Chad, kitchen porter 
Jamie, bar steward Coreen, and cleaner Liam. Chad is 
realising his lifelong dream of living in, and touring, Asia, 
and leaves with best wishes from all at the pub, and 
thanks for his excellent work over the years. 

David, who is Chad’s deputy, will be moving up to fill the 
head chef role, and we’d like to welcome Stephen to the 
team as kitchen porter.

GBG 2022 We're In It! 

September is time for the
release of the annual CAMRA
Good Beer Guide we're proud to
be able to tell you that we're in
it as the only representative
from Keswick. 

The entries in the CAMRA Good
Beer Guide are decided by the
local volunteers but they take
into account the views of all
CAMRA members through their
National Beer Scoring Scheme (NBSS). 

The 0-5 score rates the quality of beers at pubs you've 
visited. If you've never voted for us before (or even if 
you have) it would be great if you if you could take a little
time to vote.  You can point your phone at this QR code 
to go straight to the site (or type it into a browser) 
https://whatpub.com/pubs/CUM/166/wainwright-keswick

Return of the Winter Warmers!

A Christmas routine at the Wainwright was the 
appearance of our Wintry home-made Vodkas. Well, they 
are back. Once again, we have Bonfire treacle Vodka 
(made with real treacle toffee) and Bah Humbug! With 
real humbugs.
 

News of the Brews
A bit of news that may  have slipped though The 
Wainwrites net is the arrival (some time ago now to be 
fair) of our very  ‘Friar’s
Crag Bitter’ brewed for us
by the chaps at Tirril
Brewery. Coming in at
4.2% it’s a quaffable, well
rounded bitter, and gluten
free to boot. It seems to
have gone down well with
those who have tried it we
hope you’ll like it too!

See You Soon (Don’t Know When?)

We’d like to thank you all for visiting and wish you a 
merry Christmas and happy and healthy New Year. At the
time of writing we are still in the dark as to what the 
Covid 19 Omicron variant has in store for the hospitality 
industry, or for the UK as a whole. If the barriers are 
back, or table service has returned, we’d also like to 
thank you for your patience in these hard times. If it’s 
worse than that then please stay healthy, and we hope 
we’ll see you again soon.

https://whatpub.com/pubs/CUM/166/wainwright-keswick

